
Dear Lab Families, 

 

Hello Charlotte Lab Faculty and Parents. Our Quest class is working with  Forgotten, 

Now Family. This is a pet rescue that our teacher works with. We are collecting items to 

donate to the rescue.  The following items are greatly needed for the rescue: dog toys, 

dog food, items for pet health like shampoo, dog beds, leashes and collars.  So if you can 

donate please have your student drop off the items to Mrs. Gregory  by May 17th.  

 

Go to https://www.forgottennowfamily.com/ to see these lovely loving dogs on their 

website. If you feel like you can help out even more, sign up to Foster or work at one of 

their events. They also can be found on Social Media under the same name. Forgotten, 

Now Family. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Gregory’s 6th Grade Quest Students 

 

https://www.forgottennowfamily.com/

